Breenville, Worth Carolina December 18th, 1924

To the Teachers of Pitt County:

This is to inform you that January lat, will not be a holiday. The regular school work will be carried on. If you wish, you may use an hour or two before the school day is over to acquaint the children with past conditions and the life of Lincoln. This should be done in a way to make them appreciate their freedom. Touch lightly the horrors of slavery. Emphasize the spirit of the best white people, even in the days of slavery and now, to help us.

The next teachers' meeting will be on the first Saturday of January 1925. All teachers will please be present. Please do not embarrass me further with your reports, see that everything is right before you come, also bring your register.

Please do not overlook the sale of the Tuberculosis Christmas Seals. Have an entertainment of some kind in your school and raise the amount of \$5.00 for each teacher and turn this in at our next meeting. This will be sent to Dr. McBrayer. I am especially anxious will be sent to Dr. McBrayer. I am especially anxious that Pitt County does her part in the fight against Tuberculosis. Help me to put this over.

With best whshes, I am

Yery truly yours,

H. R. Whitfield

Supervisor Colored Schools.